
SOUTH FIRE DISTRICT 
of the City of Middletown 

 (860) 347-6661 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

Pursuant to the By-Laws of the South Fire District of the City of Middletown (Article III, Section 

3), notice is hereby given that those individuals residing within the geographical confines of the 

South Fire District who wish to be considered candidates for the elected position of 

Commissioner must submit their names in writing by registered, certified or hand-delivered 

letter, postmarked or delivered on or before 4:00 p.m. on January 6, 2025 and addressed to: 

 

    Chief James Trzaski  

    South Fire District 

    445 Randolph Road 

    Middletown, CT 06457 

 

Except as otherwise provided in said By-Laws, failure to so notify the South Fire District shall 

preclude an individual's name from being considered for election to the position of 

Commissioner at the election to be held on February 3, 2025. 
 
Deborah Kleckowski, Chairwoman 
Board of Fire Commissioners 
 
 
 


